Present Simple: 6th grade



Write down the answers in your copybook. Use **"DO/DOES"** when it corresponds (questions and negatives).

Complete the sentences with the correct form.

- 1. A: to school by bus? (you / go) B: No, I
- 2. My sister to school. (walk)
- 3. A: TV in the evening? (Mark / watch) B: Yes, he
- 4. Sophie geography on Tuesday. (study)
- 5. Tania and Selena their homework in the bedroom. (do)
- 6. I early on weekends. (not get up)
- 7. She reading books, but she reading magazines. (like-not like)
- 8. A:..... in a museum? (your mom / work)
 - B: No, she She at a hospital. (work)
- 9. My father very early every day. (get up)
- 10. Simon lunch at 12:30. (have)

Make negative sentences.

1. My sister goes to bed at eleven o'clock.
2. We play basketball every Sunday.
3. He studies French on Friday.
4. They do their homework in the morning.
5. Frank cleans up his room on Saturday.
6. My friends have a new laptop.
7. School finishes at 12:00.
8. Amanda has a big house.
9. My cousin takes a shower every day.
10. Emily plays tennis at school.

Read the following story, and then answer the questions in your copybook.



My name is Annie and this is what I normally do. I love to walk on the mountain. During the week I wake up early and go for a small walk on the mountain. I usually go with my father or my brother. We like to get some fresh air before we start our day. We live in the country far away from the city. We think that our country life is wonderful because we are away from the noise and pollution of the city. We often walk for about one-half hour and then return to our home. I always take my bus after our walk and at about 8:30 a.m. and arrive at at school at 9:00 a.n My father takes his car and goes to town to work. He works at a veterinary clinic. He is a vet and loves to help animals. We have 3 dogs and two cats.

> On the week end we wake up early and go for a hike on the mountain. It is so nice to smell the fresh air and see the wild animals. We stay there for about three hours and bring our lunch with us. As you can see my family loves nature.

ANSWER THESE QUESTIONS

What does Annie love to do?
Who does she walk with?
Where does she live?
How long does she walk ?
What time does she arrive at school?
Where does her father work?
What do they do on the week end?